
 NOvember 2024 PCC Update         

Praying for St James’ Youth and Children’s Ministry

Autumn Term 2024 

Youth 
Youth took a trip into Cambridge a few Sunday’s 
ago to attend St Andrew the Great’s 5pm service. 
This is generally a more informal service and gives 
our youth a chance to experience a different form 
of church. We will head in again before we break for 
Christmas as part of ‘youth on Sunday’.

Pray for our young people that they would continue 
to commit to regularly attend our Sunday afternoon 
group.


Children 
Jr Church will continue to meet on a Sunday 
morning on the 2nd & 4th Sunday and the 
occasional 1st & 3rd as well.

Jr Church are going through the end of the book of 
Mark from chapters 8-14.


Pray for the team as we prepare and deliver our 
sessions to the children and young people. Pray 
that we would be taught and changed as we look 
at God’s word together. Pray for the children that 
they would see who Jesus is, that he is God’s son 
who came to seek and to save us, and calls us to 
follow him. 

Learn the memory verse: “The time has come,” he 
said. “The kingdom of God has come near. Repent and 
believe the good news!” Mark 1:15 

Other upcoming events: 
Big Quiz: A multi round quiz with a talk about the 
Christian faith. Guest host and speaker Graham 
Daniels


10 Be devoted to one another in love. Honour one another above yourselves. 11 Never be lacking in zeal, but keep 
your spiritual fervour, serving the Lord. Rom 12:10-11

Prayer & Praise 
Autumn Adventure


Over 20 families came and took part in our 
Autumn adventure around the village, with a 
craft, doughnuts, hot chocolate and a prize 
for everyone who finished which contained a 
small booklet explaining how God is in charge 
of everything that he has made, plus s gospel 
tract. Pray for everyone that took part that 
they would read the booklet and story, that 
they would know God’s love for them. 


A huge thank you to Benjamin, Simon and 
Catherine Keen, Rachel and Steve Moller, 
Lucy and Sophia for all your help!


